
What a year it has been in 5 Ruby!  
 
With less than 5 short weeks to go, it is a time to 
reflect on the year that has been. A fun way we do 
this is to ‘End the year with a BANG’! Each day we 
pop a balloon. After we discover the name inside, 
we write that student a special message that they 
will receive at the end of the year. Each student will 
take home lots of awesome messages from their 
peers. 5Ruby are so great at finding the positive in 
each and every classmate. I could not be more 
proud of them! 
 

 
 

 
 
Some of our superstar writers have now earned 
their pen licences and are able to display their 
lovely writing in pen! This is a very important rite 
of passage in our class. 
 

 
In English, we are being 
entertained by watching 
plenty of movies as we learn 
to create film reviews. We are 
focusing on trying to hook the 
reader in with a catchy title 
and then create a summary of 
the plot with the strengths and 
weaknesses of the film.            
5Ruby students are BRILLIANT 
writers and are producing 
some amazing reviews. I give 
them, 4 ½ out of 5 stars! 
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